
 
 

 
 
 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
for the City Council Meeting of May 9, 2017 

 

 
DATE: May 1, 2017 
 
TO: Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 
THROUGH: Mark Van Vleck, Assistant City Manager 
 MarkVV@cctexas.com 
 361-826-3082 
 
FROM: Clarence Wittwer, Director of Water 
 ClarenceW@cctexas.com 
 361-826-1874 
 

 

UPDATE TO CITY COUNCIL 

Drought Contingency Plan Recommended Changes 
Including Non-Curtailment 

 
 

 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 
 
Name Title/Position Department 

1.  Esteban “Steve” Ramos  Water Resources Manager  Water Utilities  
2.  Clarence Wittwer   Director of Water   Water Utilities 
 
 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 
 

Name Title/Position Organization 
n/a 
 
 
BACKGROUND  :  
This presentation will provide recommendations to the City Council on changes to the current drought 
contingency plan that will better facilitate water usage for the citizens of Corpus Christi. 
  
 

LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
Presentation 
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